
 
 
 

Welcome to Worship 
February 20, 2022  

Come, now is the time to worship as one Body,  
encouraging, lifting one another up and 

warmly greeting our brethren in Jesus Name. 
 

Let’s Worship Him! 
Father, may you graciously meet with us 
 that we may seek you and possess you. 

Spirit, will you fill us with your power that we  
may be your light in the darkness and hope for the 

hopeless, that Your Name would be glorified. 
 

Opening Prayer  
 

Singing Psalms, Hymns & Spiritual Songs 
1CCLI# 190531 

 
 
 

Today’s Message 
“Lifting the fog of Anxiety” 

Matthew 6:25-34 
Michael Caiazzo 

 

Tithes and Offerings will be received as you exit the church. 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

February is Alabaster Month. 
 Please bring in your change-filled 

Alabaster Box Offering for the construction  
of buildings on the Mission Field. 

 
 

 
Today after the Service 
Share the Warmth - Coram - See Frank Donato for details. 
 
 
This Week  
Monday - President’s Day 
Church office closed. 
 
 
Thursday 
10am - Ladies Prayer/Study Group - 
in the Sanctuary - Weather permitting. 
 
 
Saturday 
10am - Feed the Hungry - Lighthouse Mission -Terry St. Patchogue. 
 
 

Sunday, March 6, 2022   
Annual Church Meeting 
 
 

 Tornado Relief Fund - Ongoing collection. 
 Numbered offering envelopes for 2022 are available.  
 Calendars for 2022 are available. 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 COMMENTS: 
 
_________________________________

_________________________________

_________________________________

_________________________________

_________________________________ 

_________________________________ 
 

PRAYER REQUESTS: 

_________________________________

_________________________________

_________________________________

_________________________________

_________________________________

_________________________________ 

GUEST INFORMATION: 

TODAY’S DATE ________________________________ 
 
NAME  _____________________________________    

ADDRESS   ___________________________________  

CITY  _______________________________________ 

STATE _______________________   ZIP  ___________ 
 
PHONE:    HOME  ______________________________ 
 
                      MOBILE   _____________________________ 
 
EMAIL  _____________________________________ 

 

 

Sunday’s Messages - available on our Web Site     
www.patchnaz.net 

 

 
Serving us Today 

Ushers:  Sue Cerruto / Mary Ann Malcolm  
                                    Counters:  Sue Cerruto / Ken Kreamer    
                                                           Nursery Is Open 



Haiti - Trying to recover from an earthquake 
and tropical storm. Here is how you can help. 
 
1) Pray for the Haitian people, who are still 
reeling from the 2010 earthquake, Hurricane 
Matthew in 2015, disease, famine, poverty, and 
an unstable political situation. 
 
2) If you feel led to donate, the best way to do so 
is directly to the Church of the Nazarene, as 
there's already a fund set up specifically for Haiti. 
To send donations by mail, make checks payable 
to "General Treasurer" and send them to:  
 
Global Treasury Services 
Church of the Nazarene 
P.O. Box 843116 
Kansas City, MO 64184-3116 
 
Be sure to put 136361 in the Memo area. 
You can also donate online by using this link: 
https://give.nazarene.org/donate/f/136361 
 
     ***************************** 
Pray as the LORD paves a new way, that we may 
become aware of His path before us! 
 
Continue to pray for the protection of all 
frontline essential personal, and for our state and  
federal leaders; for wisdom, honesty, purity, and 
bipartisan care and cooperation for the nation and 
its people. 
 
     ********************************* 
 
Comfort in Loss 
 
Bill Hartley & family on the passing of his 
Wife, Jeanne. 
    
Carol Mahood & family on the passing of her 
Husband, Bob. 
 
Blanca Perez & family on the passing of her 
Brother, Raul. 
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         PRAYER REQUESTS 
        There has been a fire at  
        World Outreach Church of God. 
        Please pray for them as they repair.                   
                           
 
        Continued Prayers for Health Concerns: 
        Dan Vargas - Stroke. 
        Those still suffering from Covid. 
        Elizabeth Schwartz - Hearing loss.   
        Kaitlyn McKeever, Evelyn Cortes, Lou Bastone 
        Lorenzo Rosario, Emily McKeever, Pat Fordham 
        Charles Ayala - Nereida Gazzo’s brother - Stroke - Improving.  
        Jermaine Crosby - Jennifer (Crosby) Manieram’s Brother.  
         
         

         Those Battling Cancer:  
        Mary Kate LaSpisa’s brother, Sean - Lymph System.   
        Mary Ellen Meade, Donna Kublika - Friends of 
        Kathy Golden & Jeanette Di Prima. 
        Elaine Nelson - Melba Hopkins’ sister. Improving. 
       Kathy - (Friend of John Ladore).  
        Diane Perez Miller (Lou Bastone’s friend).  
        Mary Ann Abrams Friend battling Pancreatic cancer. 
        Lou Bastone Jr. - Bladder. 
         
         

        All service men and women:  
  Navy  (Jonah Thomas, Anthony Ruiz)  

        Air Force (Grace Butler, Jonathan Butler) 
   

       Our Church’s Ministries: 
       Worship Ministry, Men and Women Ministries, Young Adult,  
       Teen, and Children’s Ministries, Evangelism. 
       Marriages/Families/Un-saved loved ones /Orphans/Poor, 
       Nazarene Missionaries & Persecuted Church.  
       Local and Global Missions - Nazarene Colleges. 
       Local: Fire Departments/Law Enforcement. 
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